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STANDARDS DEVELOPMENT FUND

Attention Employers,

This is a reminder that your Standards Development Fund (SDF) Levy payment is due 
quarterly. Timely payment ensures continued support for national quality infrastructure 
development and the promotion of standards that bene�it industry and consumers alike.

Who should pay?
All eligible employers in accordance with statutory requirements.

How often?
Quarterly – Levy payments are due by the 15th of the month following the end of each 
quarter.

Levy for the 1st Quarter (January–March) was due on 15 April, 2025.
Levy for the 2nd Quarter (April–June) is due on 15 July, 2025.
Levy for the 3rd Quarter (July–September) is due on 15 October, 2025.
Levy for the 4th Quarter (October–December is due on 15 January, 2026.

To those who have not yet submitted their payment, please do so now to remain compliant.

Payment details
Bank   : CBZ
Branch  : Kwame Nkrumah
Account  USD : 01122341650018
  ZWG : 01122341650048
  ZAR :  01122341650028

Important Reminder:
When making your payment, please quote all relevant information, including your SDL 
NUMBER (your unique Standards Development Levy identi�ier). This ensures that your 
payment is correctly allocated and helps avoid delays or misapplication.

For inquiries, please contact: Telephone (0242) 309800-20, Website: www.mic.gov.zw, 
Email: info@moic.org.zw 
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